Respected Sir

We, the H, are a group of young
dreamer, passionate for creativity
and brimming with ideas. H is
holding an exhibition at lICR from
December 26th to 29th. We would
love you to join in our endeavour
and make it a success.

ICCR

Al Ratindranath Tagore cenlrs
HS Chi Minh Sarani,
Elgin, Kalkats,

Mobile: +918013369648 website: www.blanaissance.com
email: hlanaissance@gmail.com




